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Jaco Kruger

From: Izak Van Der Linde (NR) <VDLindeI@nra.co.za>
Sent: 22 February 2022 09:03
To: Jaco Kruger
Subject: RE: Vryburg Mall TIA

Dear Jaco, 
 
In as far as it pertains to the TIA and associated development as submitted at the time, SANRAL’s letter dated 19 November 2019 remains valid and applicable. If, however, 
there is a change to the extent of the development or the trip generation thereof, SANRAL will have to be supplied with an addendum for reconsideration.  
 
Regards 
 
Izak Van Der Linde (PrTechEng) 
PROJECT MANAGER 
Northern Region 
38 Ida Street, Menlo Park, Pretoria, Gauteng, 0081,  
T: 012 426 6213 | M: 083 459 9574 
VDLindeI@nra.co.za | www.sanral.co.za 
Fraud Hotline Number - 0800 204 558 
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From: Jaco Kruger <jaco@civilconcepts.co.za>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 8:09 AM 
To: Izak Van Der Linde (NR) <VDLindeI@nra.co.za> 
Cc: Lesego Ndlovu <lesego@civilconcepts.co.za> 
Subject: FW: Vryburg Mall TIA 
 
Good Morning Izak 
 
I trust you are well. 
 
While TIA approvals are generally valid for 5 years and the attached approval for Erf 506, Vryburg should therefore still apply, our Civil team have asked that we confirm 
that you are still in agreement with the contents of the letter. 
 
We would therefore like to request your confirmation. 
 
Regards 
Jaco Kruger 
082 820 0210 
 

 
 
 


